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Dear Parents and Carers,

This half term in Year 3, our topic will focus on biomes around the world. To support our new topic, we
have organised a trip to RHS Wisley Gardens. During this trip the children will have the opportunity to
explore the gardens and the glass house which will allow them to compare canopies from a deciduous
forest and rainforest biome.

The trip will take place on Wednesday 22" May 2024, leaving Mayhill at 9am and returning by 3.20pm.
Should we experience any delay due to traffic you will be informed by email. We are asking for a
contribution of £15.00 per child to cover the cost of entry and transport. This trip is part of the curriculum
and as such, it is important that all children attend.

We will require some parent helpers for this trip, if you are able to help please email the admin office as
soon as possible.

The children are to wear school uniform and sensible shoes or trainers. Please ensure they have a
waterproof coat with them, a sun hat and sun cream already applied if necessary. They will need a morning
snack, packed lunch and a water bottle (no glass, fizzy drink, nuts or chocolate please).

If your child is entitled to free school meals, you will not be expected to pay for this trip. However, we do
require you provide consent online via SCOPAY. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would
like your child to have a school packed lunch, please indicate on the online form.

Any medicines, including travel sickness tablets, must be labelled and given to your child’s teacher; along
with a medicines permission form which can be obtained from the school office. The children will not need
any additional money as we will not be visiting a shop.

Please provide consent and payment via SCOPAY by 18.30pm on Friday 10" May 2024.

If you have any queries about this trip please get in touch with your class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

My D

Mr Barry, Mrs Ray
Year 3 Teachers
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